STAFF REPORT

DATE: August 3, 2018
RE: Administrative Hearing, 1300 Ashby Street

A citizen’s complaint was received by Community Services regarding a lot having
been cleared and a complaint was also filed on the City of Key West website
regarding the removal of trees at this property. A subsequent inspection
documented that sea grape trees had been removed without benefit of a tree
removal permit. A meeting was held with the property owner on site to discuss
the issue. The property owner, new to Key West, was not aware of the tree
regulations.















It appears that a total of 6 sea grape trees have been removed without benefit of
a tree removal permit. Three of the sea grapes were approximately 6”-8”
diameter and the other three were approximately 4”-6” diameter.

Recommend requiring the replanting of trees on the property.



































